
        20 August 2024 
 
Hi, 

 
I am Amara Musa, pursuing higher Diploma in clinical medicine at Njala University in sierra leone. 
I want to inform you that I have just completed my final exams for my programme and am now 
currently on my desertation writing. 
I want to use this opportunity to say a very big thanks to iSTEP up foundation for their support 
towards my educational journey. It was a very big opportunity to have iSTEP up foundation on my 
side. 
 
Once more, thank you very much. 
 
Amara Musa. 

 


